
From: Yu-Xin Liu 

Dated: Tuesday, November 3, 2020 

To: Clerks Richmondhill 

Subject: City Files D02-20017, D03-14008 and D03-16002 – November 4, 2020 Council 
Public Meeting 

I do not want the proposed development to be built as it will be too close to our homes 
affecting our privacy and blocking the sunlight. 

I share the same concerns as my neighbours who will be speaking as delegations at the 
meeting. 

Yu-Xin Liu 
10 Settlement Crescent 


